
 

From: Jaswinder Minhas < >  
Sent: Friday, February 9, 2024 8:00 PM 
To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]A-2024-0024 - McVean Commercial Centre Ltd. - Car Wash Facility 
 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 

Good Evening,  
 

I hope this email finds you well. I am writing to express my support for the proposed opening of 
a car wash facility in the McVean Drive plaza located across from my residence. I believe it 
would be a good addition to the community.  
 

Please accept this as authorization to post my correspondence. Thank you and have a great 
day.  
 

Regards,  
Jaswinder Minhas 

141 Squire Ellis Drive 

Brampton, ON 
L6P 4J4 
 


